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Dear Colleagues, 
  

POSTPONEMENT OF THE 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE/TRAINING 

WORKSHOP ON ENERGY FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT IN AFRICA 
 

Due to the battle against the spread of COVID-19, we regret to announce the postponement of the 4th 

International Conference/Training Workshop on Energy for Sustainable Development in Africa. The 

new date for the Conference is now 11th – 13th November, 2020, while the training Workshop on 

Solar PV Installation (SPVI) now holds from 2nd to 28th November, 2020. As a result of this, we 

have rescheduled the deadlines for the abstracts/full paper submissions and early bird registration 

dates as follows: 

 July 31, 2020: Abstracts/full paper submission  

 August 30, 2020:  Notification of final full paper acceptance 

 September 30, 2020: Early bird registration 

Conference website: www.ncerd.com.ng 

Venue: National Centre for Energy Research and Development, University of Nigeria, Nsukka 

Abstracts submission email address: ncerdunn.conference@gmail.com 

Accepted papers will be considered for publication in any of the following outlets:  

(a) IOP Conference series: 

(i) Material Science and Engineering (SCOPUS/ISI Indexed). 

(ii) Earth and Environmental Science (SCOPUS/ISI Indexed). 

(b) International Journal of Psychosocial Rehabilitation (SCOPUS/ISI Indexed). 

Note: The registration fees cover both the conference materials and publishing the papers in the 

above listed outlets. Visit the conference website for more information.  
 

Please to curtail spreading of COVID-19, kindly wash your hands regularly, avoid large gatherings, 

avoid touching your face, cough or sneeze on your elbow, etc. We are truly in a very challenging 

period and safety of everybody is our top most priority.  
 

Thank you so much and we look forward to seeing you at the conference. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 Engr. Dr. I. F. Okafor 
 (Chairman, LOC)  
 


